


Ductwork may be out of sight in an attic, but it shouldn’t be 
out of mind. Ductwork carries all the cooled and heated air 
of a central AC/heating system. If it’s leaking, your utility bill 
can be as much as 20% higher than necessary. That’s why 
Beaches Energy offers residential customers a rebate of up 
to $150 to repair or replace ducts.

All Too Common.  Energystar.gov reports that in a typical 
house, about 20% of air in ducts is lost through holes or 
poor connections. Expensive conditioned air escapes into 
the attic, the system works longer and harder, humidity is 
not well controlled, and the home is less comfortable.

First: Inspect. If your ductwork is difficult to access, a 
professional inspector can check all areas. Leaks are 
common in ductwork joints, around the air handler, and 
where vents and registers meet the floors, walls, and ceiling. 

No Duct Tape! The Beaches Energy application form 
contains all of the rebate requirements. It specifies the 
repair materials that really work and last (regular duct tape 
is not one of them). You may hire a professional or do the 
work yourself. Download the form at www.beachesenergy.
com, contact us by telephone at 904-247-6241, or email 
customerservice@beachesenergy.com.  Start keeping your 
conditioned air inside your house! 

Electric price for 1,000 kilowatt-hours

  September October

Base charge, residential $4.50 $4.50

KWH base charge $73.57 $73.57

Power cost adjustment $59.84 $59.84

Total $137.91 $137.91


